
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  September 12, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 002 
Description: 33” Bike 
Given By:  David Schuch    
Purpose: Community service project, titled “Sharing at 

Christmas” Bike will be restored and given 
away  

Site:   Tupelo Career Center   
Presented By: Derek Bradley 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 003 
Description: $269 
Given By:  Natchez Trace    
Purpose: To pay for the bus cost for camp 
Site:   Tupelo Middle School   
Presented By: Brock English 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 004 
Description:  100 – 12” bin organizers 
Given By:  Real Home Innovations,Inc    
Purpose: To be distributed district wide 
Site:   District Wide   
Presented By: Charles Laney 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 005 
Description: $64.98 
Given By:  Ohiopyle Prints    
Purpose: Royalty from sale of Golden Wave 

merchandise in local stores 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 006 
Description: $70.23 
Given By:  Pel Industires    
Purpose: Royalty from sale of Golden Wave 

merchandise in local stores 
Site:   Tupelo High School  
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 


